ULARP Report to Faculty Senate 3 May 2023 Elaine Wise, ULARP Liaison

ULARP's annual business meeting and luncheon will be held on Wednesday, June 14, 2023, from 11:30 a.m. – 1 p.m. at the University Club. The University's new President, Dr. Kim Schatzel, will serve as the guest of honor. As part of her campus discovery tour, Dr. Schatzel will conduct a "listen and learn" session with attendees, giving retirees the same opportunity as other constituent groups to provide feedback, ask questions and share concerns. The luncheon will be fully subsidized by the President's Office, in coordination with the Employee Success Center, so there will be no cost to attendees and their guests. If you are a new retiree and are interested in attending, please send me a note at elaine.wise@louisville.edu.

An updated ULARP member directory is still in progress. ULARP members will receive a printed copy in the mail as soon as it is completed, most likely in the summer.

As always, keep your eyes peeled for announcements about ULARP events, such as UofL sports outings, wellness seminars, and monthly coffees.